October 15, 1986

Dear Osprey Builders,

. First of all we are very sorry for the long delay since the last Newsletter. What
with summer airshows, lack of input and computer problems it has been impossible to
get this to you before now.

After much thought and consideration we have decided that the OSPREY 2 NEWSLETTEF
will cease being with this issue.

After 6 years of publication we feel that the newsletter has about run its course.
Input has dropped tc neariy nothing in the past few months. (Everything we have
received is printed here for you in this last issue) Renewals have alsc dropped
Considerably. It is simply no longer economically feasible for us to continue

the Newsletter.

For those of you whose subscriptions do not expire with the 11/86 issue (you may
tell your expiration date by looking at your label) we are offering you a choice
of a refund on the remaining issues due you or an Osprey 2 T-shirt. Enclosed is
a postcard which we ask that you return to us expressing your desires. We will
assume, if we do not hear from you by January lst, that vou desire neither a
refund nor a t-shirt.

We are offering all US and Canadian subscribers a list of builder's within your
state or province, free of charge. We do ask that you send a SELF-ADDRESSED,
STAMPED envelope so that we may send this to you. Postage is 22¢ for US and
Canada.

We will keep our mailing list in the computer if you wish to keep your address
updated with us. We hope to continue having an Osprey 2 Get-Together at Oshkosh
each year. Notice of such will be published in SPORT AVIATION.

Ken and I both want to thank all of you for your interest and inputs. We have
met a whole bunch of super people through the newsletter, people that shall
remain "friends" forever. Do stop by our trailer at Oshkosh and Sun N' Fun
and visit with us, and drop us a line and let us know how your projects are
progressing.
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